
From: Mike Turner  
Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:35 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Feedback - File #210053 - The 1500's at 1540 N. Jefferson 
 
Thank you for the notice of the CPC hearing on this proposed project.  We own a condo at 1541 N. 
Jefferson #510.  I am writing to express my strong support for this proposed plan.  I believe the project 
would be an improvement to the area, and that it fits in very well with existing neighborhood structures.   
 
I urge a Yes vote on this project and thank the petitioner for his investment in this project, and thank the 
City for their support of it. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael & Kimberly Turner 
1541 North Jefferson 
#510 
 


